
    

 

 

 

 

 
  

    
 

 

   
  

  

SUMMARY OF THE 

ENVIRONMENTAL LABORATORY ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 


Teleconference 

July 16, 2007; 1:00 – 3:00 PM EDT 


The Environmental Laboratory Advisory Board (ELAB) meeting was not held as scheduled  via 
regular teleconference on July 18, 2007 from 1:00 – 3:00 PM EDT. There was no posted agenda 
and work issues were postponed to the regularly scheduled meeting of the ELAB on August 17, 
2007 prior to the TNI/NEMC/ELAB Conference in Cambridge, MA August 21-24, 2007.  The 
official signature of the Chair or Vice-Chair is presented below.   

I hereby certify that these are the final version of minutes for the Environmental Laboratory 
Advisory Board Meeting scheduled for July 18, 2007.   

Signature Chairman 

Robert K. Wyeth 

Print Name Chairman 




